
 

   

              

Memo    
 

To: MEPCO Representatives 

From: Ed Gilde – President 

Date: September 20, 2018 

Re: Announcement – New Customer Service Representative 

MEPCO is pleased to announce that Louise Monske is MEPCO’s new customer 

service representative.  Louise has been with us since October of 2013 and has 

worked both in production and customer service over those years. Because of her 

experience, Louise brings an excellent knowledge of our products. 

We are excited to have Louise start this new chapter with us!  Please feel free to 

contact her with your customer service questions or maybe just to say hello and 

introduce yourself.  You can find her contact information on our website at 

http://www.mepcollc.com. 
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